
Good evening.  This is Ben Spitzer with a brief update regarding school initiatives during this 
pandemic.  As you may know, the Governor has once again extended the required school 
closure until the end of the school year.  This means that our three plans will continue.  If you, 
or someone you know, is in need of meals or child care, please visit our website at 
www.clake.org. 
 
Our school faculty and staff are all too well aware of the unexpected challenges and high levels 
of stress this pandemic has placed on you and your family.  While we will ensure that 
instruction is ongoing through the end of school, we also want to be certain that you and your 
children have the social and emotional support that you need.  To that end our administrators, 
teachers and support staff remain at the ready if you need us.   
 
With respect to the remaining two months of school, with this latest Executive Order, we are 
now turning our attention to plan for end of year celebrations in this remote environment.  We 
will be engaging with staff, parents and students to ensure that our students receive the 
attention and recognition they deserve for this unprecedented school experience. 
 
Please continue to monitor our web site and FaceBook page for updates and news items.  Stay 
safe. Stay strong.  Stay well. 

http://www.clake.org/

